E OF WESTFIELD

CLINTON ST. & MAR

MUNICIPAL PAR
RENOVA@ION

VILLAGE OF WESTFIELD BUSINESSES

We are entering the Final Stage of the Parking Lot Renovg
This will include Milling of the Old Asphalt, Grading and Paving As;f«] and a
Asphalt Top Course. Restoration Phase of the Parking Lot which includes Stripping,
Signage, Planting of Trees, Shrubs and Grass; this will be done after Clinton

Market St Parking Lots are paved and opened back up to full traffic.

questions or concerns or in need of assistance with deliveries by ¢
or (716) 326-2145

Ed LeBarron
Public Works



PARKING LOT CLOSURE SCHEDULE

MARKET STREET PARKING LOT:
CLOSURE DATE - JUNE 29™ 2021 7:00 AM

MILLING OF OLD PAVEMENT
RE-OPENING DATE - JUNE 29™ 2021 3:00 PM

CLINTON STREET PARKING LOT:
CLOSURE DATE — JUNE 30™ 2021 7:00 AM
SCOPE OF WORK - MILLING OF OLD PAVEMENT
REMOVAL OF FILL AND GRADING
PAVING ON 3.5" ASPHALT BASE COURSE
INSTALL BASIN GRATES & MANHOLE COVERS
RE-OPENING DATE — JULY 9™, 2021 3:30 PM TENTATIVE

MARKET STREET PARKING LOT:

CLOSURE DATE — JULY 19™, 2021 7:00 AM
SCOPE OF WORK — REMOVAL OF FILL AND GRADING
PAVING ON 3.5" ASPHALT BASE COURSE
INSTALL BASIN GRATES & MANHOLE COVERS
RE-OPENING DATE — JULY 30™, 2021 3:30 PM TENTATIVE

CLINTON ST & MARKET STREET PARKING LOT:

FINAL 1.5" ASPHALT TOP - WEEK OF AUGUST 2™- 6TH, 2021

RESTORATION PHASE - WEEK OF AUGUST 9"°— 30™, 2021
PAINTING & STRIPPING OF PARKING LOT
SIGNAGE

OCTOBER, 2021 — PLANTING OF TREES, SHRUBS & GRASS




VILLAGE of WESTFIELD
PUBLIC WORKS DIVISION

Division of Public Works Phone: 716-326-3477
Village of Westfield FAX: 716-326-2569
23 Elm Street Email: pwd@villageofwestfield.org

Westfield, New York 14787

STREET CLOSURE NOTICE
PAVEMENT MILLING

JEFFERSON STREET

CASS STREET to COLBURN STREET

Jefferson Street will be closed Tuesday, June 29, 2021 between 10:00 AM and 3:00 PM for
the purpose of Milling the street in preparation for Paving; we will only be milling anywhere from
1"~ 12" deep The Street will be closed to all traffic, except for local traffic until the completion
of the Milling Operation. You will be able to leave or enter your driveway as you wish; there
might be a small delay if we are working in front of your property.

PLEASE DO NOT PARK VEHICLES ON THE SHOULDERS

Resident please if you see the Village and Town Trucks on your Street, please be patient
as this will help to speed up the process of completing the Milling Operation.

We apologize for this inconvenience as we cannot give you a definite time that we will be on
your section of your street to do the milling and also for a short period of time that your street will
be closed to traffic. Any question, please call the Public Works Division at 326-3477 and
someone will respond as soon as possible.

Paving of the Street will be done the week of July 12% — 16%, 2021

Ed LeBarron
Public Works Superintendent



